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LOCAL CHARITY APPLAUDS LONG-SERVING VOLUNTEERS 

VICTORIA, BC – In conjunction with National Volunteer Week (April 24-30), Beacon Community Services is 
paying tribute to a powerful volunteer force that helps improve lives across Greater Victoria.  

“Volunteers are absolutely the heart and soul of Beacon Community Services and our community,” said Tricia 
Gueulette, CEO of the volunteer-led charity. “They give thousands of hours every year, making it possible for 
Beacon to meet our strategic priorities and serve the thousands of people who count on us to help make their 
lives better.” 

Beacon’s volunteers are renowned for the strength of their commitment.  

At a time when society is becoming increasingly transient and the average Canadian can expect to hold 15 
jobs in a lifetime, Gueulette said 81 Beacon volunteers are celebrating ‘milestone’ service anniversaries this 
year: 33 have volunteered with Beacon for 20 or more years. Milestone anniversaries are 5, 10, 15, 20, 20-25, 
25-30 and 30+ years of service.  

During National Volunteer Week, the local charity usually hosts a special volunteer appreciation anniversary 
luncheon. This year’s event is being rescheduled due to COVID considerations but Gueulette said every day at 
Beacon is a celebration of volunteerism.  

 “Beacon volunteers are on the front lines. It’s truly inspiring,” said Gueulette, adding that Beacon’s oldest 
volunteer is 96 years old and is actively making a difference. 

“People tell us that they couldn’t get by without a Beacon volunteer. Volunteers deliver groceries and make 
wellness calls to isolated seniors. They drive people to medical appointments. They provide services and 
support for family caregivers, comfort families who are away from home while their child’s in hospital, provide 
emotional support to older peers who are dealing with loss or other challenges, run our thrift shops to raise 
money for community programs, lead and support activities and administration at Sidney’s SHOAL Centre – 
and a whole lot more besides. 

“Their resilience and dedication is simply remarkable.” 

Beacon Community Services is a community-based charity dedicated to helping people and improving lives in 
the Greater Victoria and Gulf Islands areas. With approximately 500 volunteers and 260 staff, the charity 
delivers a vast array of services and programs in the fields of Child, Youth and Family Services; Counselling 
Services; Subsidized Housing, Homelessness Prevention and Shelter Services; Seniors Services and 
Supports; Assisted Living and Licensed Dementia Care; Volunteer Services; and Employment Services 
programs and training.  Sales proceeds from the charity’s seven thrift shops also help fund its local community 
programs.  

For more information on Beacon Community Services, please visit: www.beaconcs.ca 
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LOCAL CHARITY APPLAUDS LONG-SERVING VOLUNTEERS 

 

Volunteer Service Milestone 
Anniversary 

Number of Beacon Community Services volunteers celebrating anniversary 

5 years 25 

10 years 10 

15 years 13 

20 years 4 

20-25 years 21 

25 years 4 

25-30 years 1 

30 years+ 3 

 


